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Thursday 3rd March 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you are aware, the whole school is currently very busy, and getting very excited, about the 

whole school performance which will take place on Monday 21st March 2016 at the Voyager 

School. 

 

The Year 1 children are busy learning and working on a dance routine, related to our book for the 

topic The Smartest Giant in Town. 

 

With this in mind, we are asking please for the following to be provided as costumes on the night 

of the performance: 

 

Boys: a shirt and trousers, with tie if there is one available (this could be school uniform). 

Girls: a party dress (suitable for dancing in), accompanied by either leggings or shorts worn 

underneath. 

All children can wear their school shoes or trainers, as party/smart shoes are not as practical or 

comfortable to dance in.  If you need any help sourcing this costume, please contact a member of 

the Year 1 team. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this, please speak to a member of the Year 1 team. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Burnham  Miss Ward  Mrs Dunkley   Mrs Reynolds 

Year 1 Teacher  Student Teacher Teaching Assistant  Head Teacher   
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